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Bay of Bengal News is a quarterly publication of the Bay of Bengal
Programme Inter-Governmental  Organisat ion(BOBP-IGO).  The
BOBP-IGO is a regional fisheries body, which presently covers four
countries around the Bay of Bengal – Bangladesh, India, Maldives and
Sri Lanka. The BOBP-IGO plays a catalytic and consultative role in
developing coastal fisheries management in the Bay of Bengal to help
improve the conditions of small-scale fisherfolk in the member-countries.
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In 2006, the BOBP-IGO brought out a set of 12 posters depicting the
messages of the Code of Conduct for Responsible Fisheries through
attractive sketches and simple and catchy messages, such as Enhance

fish stocks. Ban destructive fishing practices. Avoid overfishing. Keep
fishing harbours clean. Encourage People’s participation. Promote
co-management. Ensure safety and health of fishers.

The original posters (in English) are immensely popular with the
stakeholders in the member-countries. To ensure wider reach of these
posters, the BOBP-IGO has translated the entire set of posters into Tamil
(for use of Tamil speaking fishers in India and Sri Lanka), Telugu (for
Telugu speaking fishers in India), Dhivehi for Maldivian fishers,
Sinhalese for Sri Lanka and Bangla (for Bengali speaking fishers in India
and Bangladesh).

These posters will be widely distributed in the member-countries.
If you need a set of posters, please write to info@bobpigo.org
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